MEMORANDUM

TO: Water Right Permit File 81-12010
FROM: Daniel A. Nelson
DATE: November 3, 2020

SUBJECT: In-House Ficld Exam Review

The permit holder supplied photos with his proof of beneficial use that suggest that the spring
location he showed in the application for permit is different than what was developed. If appears
as though what was diverted could be diverted from or nearer to a small pond that is located on the
same property. The pond isn’t in the 1992 to 2000 aerial imagery, so it looks like it was
constructed sometime after that imagery. I don’t know if the pond is part of the permit or not, so
I would recommend visiting the site and determining if the pond is from the same spring, and if it
can be incorporated into this permit, since the irrigation use was not accomplished.



